
Midge Wagner, Sec. Vallejo Inter-Tribal Council 
SSP&RIT (Sacred Sites Protection & Rights of Indigenous Tribes) 
PO Box 5552 
Vallejo, CA 94591 
(707)552-2562 
FAX(707)556-8777 

Midge Wagner 
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of support for the wonderful work that your organization 
has done. The Vallejo Inter-Tribal council has been paramount in bringing the importance of the Glen 
Cove Burial site to the forefront of the public conscience with great strength and courage. 
I have witnessed firsthand at your meetings the efforts ofIndian and Non-Indians alike working together 
in a common goal of preserving history and it makes me so proud to be a part of this exciting time. The 
Me-Wuk Indian Community of the Wilton Rancheria thanks your organization for all of the outstanding 
work that you have done thus far and wishes all of you the best of luck. 

Sincerely 
Henry Sangmaster 
The Me-Wuk Indian Community of the Wilton Rancheria 
4380 Fallow Dr. 
Sacramento, CA 
95823 
(916)393-3712 OFFICE 
(916)879-7657 CELL 




